
Town of Sharon  
Community Preservation Committee 

Conversation Minutes of 2/23/16 
No quorum 

Sharon Town Hall 
Filmed by SCTV 

 
Committee Attendees 

Corey Snow, Chair  Jane Desberg, Treasurer    

Marc Bluestein  absent Keevin Geller absent 

Eli Hauser absent Ben Pinkowitz 

 
Others 

Paul Driscoll Paul Bergeron 

LeeAnn Amend  
 

Meeting Initiation 
Chair Snow stated that a quorum of members was not present so the group 
would just have a discussion this evening. 
  
History Project 
Lee Ann Amend, Library Director representing the Town Clerk, Historical Society 
and Library came to the Committee to thank them for supporting the Local 
History Survey project. She stated that each group now has clear guidance as to 
the next steps to protect the town’s local history. Out of the original $22,638, 
$16,112.06 remains. With these excess funds they will purchase the 
recommended materials to help preserve the historical items. A copy of the 
survey results was provided to each member.  
 
Ames Playground 
No action taken at this meeting. Ms. Kasparian will be emailed and asked to 
provide additional dollar amounts for the items being requested. The Committee 
would like more accurate figures for the specific structures. Also they were 
hoping for a follow-up on the Friends of the Amess Playground to see if they are 
still a viable entity and would be contributing to this rehab. 
 
New Field Project 
Paul Driscoll came and a brief conversation ensued. He will provide pictures and 
packet he referenced via email. 
. 
Restoration of Veterans Monuments 
Paul Bergeron, the Veteran Agent for the Town came with a project estimate of 
$6,000 to restore and preserve 4 Town owned Veteran monuments. Two are at 
Town Hall and two are located at Rock Ridge Cemetery. Preservation has not 
been done for decades on theses monuments and he wants to start the 
preservation process. A brief conversation ensued. The Committee asked for an 



actual estimate for restoration from a contractor. Mr., Bergeron agreed to this. He 
will also look at the Deborah Sampson statue and the plaque near the Unitarian 
Church and include within the estimate if needed.  
Minutes 
No action was taken on the 1/28/16 minutes as a quorum of members was not 
present.   
 
Adjournment 
The meeting ended at 7:50 PM 
 


